## FIRST BAPTIST PELHAM MOTHER'S DAY OUT

2867 Pelham Parkway Pelham, Alabama 35124 205-663-7455

January 4, 2022

Dear Parents,

Registration is now open for the 2022-2023 school year for church members and those in our program. Our classes filled very quickly last year, and we expect the same to be true this year. Therefore, we encourage you to return your forms as soon as possible. The registration fee should accompany your application. This secures your child a place and is non-refundable. Registration opens to the public on January 18, 2022. Pricing is listed below:

1 day/week	\$ 90/month – registration fee \$ 80
2 days/week	-\$160/month – registration fee \$ 90
3 days/week	-\$220/month – registration fee \$ 100
4 days/week	-\$260/month – registration fee \$110
5 days/week	-\$295/month – registration fee \$120
(There will be a \$5.00 break for the second child)	

Registration fees are used to purchase supplies and equipment. Snack and supply fees, which are due in January of the upcoming year, will be evaluated and set in the in the fall. Early drop-off at 8:00 will be available in the fall. The cost will be \$3.00 per day and will be handled like our After Lunch Bunch program for kindergarten. You can purchase 10 days for \$30.00 – 20 for \$60.00, etc. You can sign up for early drop-off when we start back to MDO. We also have a Kindergarten program for children 3, 4, and 5 years old, Sharon Barth is over that program. She can be reached at 663-7455 (church) or 540-6875 (cell).

Our first day of MDO in the fall will be September 7th. Mother's Day Out hours are from 9:15-1:30. If you move after registration, please update our records so we have correct contact information for the fall. You will need to bring your child's immunization form to our open house. You will receive a letter from me by the middle of August. If you do not receive this letter please contact me, it will contain all the info about open house, meet the teacher, etc.

We are looking forward to another exciting and fun-filled year. Please call me if you have any questions. Also, if you have friends looking for a Mother's Day Out Program, I will be glad to discuss our program with them. I can be reached at 663-7455 (church) or 296-1748 (cell).

Sincerely,

Kathy McCurry Director